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It has come to my attention that greed, misrepresentation of information, lack of compassion for 
thy neighbour and complete disregard for our natural environment is running rampant on the 
Murray-Darling Basin. Flood water harvesting is crippling our native landscape, putting undue 
stress on the mental health of proud Australian’s and impacting our Aboriginal communities and 
their individual connections to traditional ways of living. We need regulations in place to protect 
the river ecosystems, communities and farmers who depend on it for the entire length on the 
river not only for right now but future generations. We need ease of access to and transparency 
of information as a method of control of the corruption and manipulation that is currently in 
place so we can protect the Murray-Darling and all who depend on it. 


